
 

PUBLIC  NOTICE 

TOWNSHIP OF BRICK 
 

Notice is hereby given that the regularly scheduled meeting of the 

Brick Township Municipal Utilities Authority scheduled for 

Wednesday, June 26, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. has been rescheduled to occur 

on Tuesday, June 25, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. in the Main Conference 

Room of the Authority's Administration Building, located at 1551 

Highway 88 West, Brick, NJ.  Formal action will be taken at this 

meeting on standard organization decisions and any other business that 

may be brought before the Authority. 

 

 

Paul Mummolo, 

Chairman 

 


